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Committee Members, 

I have watched for the last 30 some years, the “Maryland General Assembly”, 

every year attempt to ban this item and that item, in the name of reducing crime. 

Once the MGA bans one item, and repeat violent felons do not “make a life 

change”,, The MGA then bans something else the next year, and the next year. 

And here we are, 30 years later and the MGA refuses to pass laws to put/keep 

violent felons in jail. 

But the MGA thinks banning yet another object is going to stop these repeat 

violent offenders?? 

Converting a pistol to full auto is already a felony; Law abiding citizens such as 

myself do not commit felonies or break firearm laws. 

 

A 2
nd

 issue is,, ANY semi auto pistol can be converted to a full auto pistol by 

replacing the sear and/or other small parts,, HB1287 would in effect ban ALL semi 

auto pistols. 

 

A very minute segment of Maryland’s population is breaking the law by 

converting a pistol to full auto,, these same people are also 99.9% of the time 

already felons and breaking the law, as they commit violent felony after violent 

felony. 

Is it not time went after those people that have made violence, death and 

destruction a way of life?? And stopped creating laws that only Law abiding 

citizens obey ?? 
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